
Dear HMC Resident,

This month the Hunt Military Communities Foundation, in partnership with Hunt Military Communities, will launch 
its fourth annual Hunt Little Heroes program. This program aims to highlight the extraordinary military children who 
serve our communities thoughtfully and meaningfully. If you know of a military child aged 4-15 who works to make 
the community where they live a better place, please encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a unique commemorative coin, hero cape, and mask. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift and the opportunity to have a matching award presented to the charity of their choice. 
Applications open March 15, 2023, and run through April 30, 2023. For more information, please visit 
HuntMilitaryCommunitiesFoundation.org. As we usher out winter and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish 
you and your family the best. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President & Chief Executive O�cer
Hunt Military Communities
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HUNT LITTLE HEROES
Share Your Story!

We are honoring children of military families. Share your story 
and become a Hunt Little Hero in your community! 

As part of the ‘Hunt Little Heroes’ program, we want children of 
military families to share their “Hero Story” of what they think it 
takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive in�uence in their 
community. Submit an essay, video, or drawing to the link below.

Entries accepted from midnight on March 15, 2023 to 11:59 p.m. 
on April 30, 2023.

Apply at the following link: HuntLittleHeroes.org/Apply

Share Your Story!
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618-418-4911
@ScottFamilyHousing_

@ScottFamilyHousing

https://huntlittleheroes.org/Apply
https://huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/


FUN STATS
What Was Housing Up To? 
Final numbers are in for January! See what Scott Family 
Housing was up to in the �rst month of 2023!

Families that call SFH “Home”: 1556
New Move-Ins Welcomed: 36
Resident Leases Renewed: 34
Work Orders Completed: 1,391
SatisFacts Surveys Received: 130
Average SatisFacts Score: 4.78/5

ScottFamilyHousing.com

MAINTENANCE BRAG BOARD
Impressed by the service you’ve received? Did a member of Scott Family 
Housing go above and beyond to assist you? We want to hear about it! 
Send your feedback to MarketingScott@HuntCompanies.com and your 
comment could make it on the “Brag Board”!

“Great overall experience!”

“Technicians were fast and very communicative.”

“Roger is amazing! Always does quality work and gets things done correctly.”

“Very quickly �xed”

“Quick and e�cient. Thank you”

IMPORTANT REMINDERS
Trash/Recycle
Review the attached Waste Management schedule for your 
neighborhood’s pick-up days.

Bulk Trash Pick-Up
Bulk trash is o�ered on the same day as normal trash pick-up. 
Appliances and electronics are not approved items for bulk 
pick-up and will not be removed. The Waste Management 
schedule is also attached.

Pest Control
O�ered every Tuesday and Thursday. A work order is required 
for service, and same-day service is not guaranteed.

Self-Help Items 
Need a replacement bulb or a new �lter? Stop by your 
neighborhood clubhouse for self-help items! A full list of 
items can be found in the attached �yer.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Children’s Book Bingo
Celebrate Read Across America on Thursday, March 2nd, from 5:30 - 6:30 
PM, at the Base Theater with Children’s Book Bingo. Celebrate book 
characters by playing our special Book Bingo. If you like, dress up as your 
favorite character. This free event includes bingo, snacks, and prizes. For 
more information, call the library at 256-5100.

Pickleball 101
Learn about the fastest growing game in the world! Test your skills and 
fall in love with the game at our Pickleball 101 Class on Thursday, March 
9th. This free event is open to all and will be held from 11:00 AM to 1:00 
PM at the James Sports Center.
Pro-tournament player KaSandra Gehrke and certi�ed coach and co-author 
of Pickleball: Tips, Strategies, Lessons & Myths, Charlie Cai, will be leading this 
informative session.

Feelin’ Lucky?
On March 17th, from 9 AM - 4 PM, head to the Patriot’s Landing O�ce to �nd 
out how lucky you are! Guess how many gold coins are in the jar – the person 
who is closer to the correct number of coins wins a gift card to Sky Zone! 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
Community Advisor Board (CAB) Reps Wanted! 

Residents from each neighborhood, Resident Advocate (Brett “Mac” 
McCracken), and members of the Scott Family Housing sta� will comprise 
the board. The CAB meets once a month to discuss various topics of 
interest, assist in planning community events, as well as serve as an active 
liaison for information between residents and Hunt Military Communities. 
CAB also meets quarterly with Wing Leadership. If you are interested in 
representing your neighborhood, please reach out to Community Director, 
Andrea and/or Resident Advocate, Brett McCracken! 

Andrea - 618-418-4911
Brett - 618-256-3284

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Mikki Loe�er 

Mikki is a Resident Services Specialist here at Scott Family 
Housing. She loves DIY. She has an old soul and loves 
vintage and antiques items. She loves to pick and dumpster 
dive for them. When asked what she loves about her job, 
Mikki said, “I love the �exibility and people I work with.”
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